UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA

84 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK 11, N. Y.

OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE VICE PRES. ALGONQUIN 5-4100

Siven 14, 5724 May 25, 1964 ב״ה

Dear Rabbi Gotthold:

In further pursuance of my letter of May 8th, please be informed that I am now in a position to confirm that an amount not exceeding IL. 150 would be made available for special tutors for each month.

Accordingly, we are looking forward to hearing from you whether a program of rabbinic studies can be arranged under the sponsorship of a recognized Yeshiva, for within the above limitations.

With kindest personal regards and all good wishes,

Very sincerely yours,

Dr. Samson R. Weiss

SRW/sd cc: Mr. Max Stern Rabbi Norman Lamm

Rabbi Zev Gotthold Ministry of Religious Affairs Jerusalem, ISRAEL